
 

Monday, September 14, 2020 
 
TO: ASI Finance Committee 
 
FROM: Tu Nguyen, ASI Vice Chair for Finance 
 
CC:  ASI Board of Directors  

ASI Funding Sub-Committee 
 Kayla Misa, ASI Vice President for Finance 
 Dena Florez, ASI Office Manager of Administration and Services 
   
RE:  Report from ASI Funding Sub-Committee from Friday, September 11, 2020 
 
ASI Finance Committee, 
 
The following recognized student organizations’ funding proposals were reviewed by the ASI Funding 

Sub-Committee on Friday, September 11, 2020: 
 
Approved: 
a. Association for Computing Machinery – GMiS conference – 10/5-10/9 – $1,600.00 

b. Association for Computing Machinery – SHPE Conference – 10/26-10/31  – $1,400.00 

 
Total of funds used at the meeting: $3000.00 
 
Not approved: 
a. None 
 
Recommended to Finance Committee: 
a. None 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Tu Nguyen at asivcf@calstatela.edu or Kayla Misa at 
asivpf@calstatela.edu  
 
Meeting link: https://asicalstatela.org/meeting/2020073539 
 
 


